
Pelsall and Rushall Local Neighbourhood Partnership –      
18th December 2006  
 
Funding Update 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 
This report seeks to inform the Local Neighbourhood Partnership of the 
progress to date with regards to the funding priorities 2005-2006. 
 
Recommendations 
 

1. The LNP is asked to note progress on projects 
 
2. Note the project proposal for Rushall Olympic Football Club 

 
Progress on active projects 
 
Landscape Feature on Ryders Hayes/Norton Road 

The LNP have allocated £3,000 towards the project, other funding is through 
other sources, including grants. The project is in progress and a current 
update will be provided at the LNP meeting.   

 
Dog Fouling Awareness Campaign  
 
£600 has been allocated towards dog fouling bins in the LNP area. 
 
 
Green house Project  
 
This project will be delivered in partnership with Groundwork Black Country 
who will alongside Street Pride attend all five primary schools in the area and 
educate school pupils about the food chain, healthy eating, composting and 
recycling.   
 
 
New Project Proposal  
 
A project proposal has been received to have a sign erected to signpost 
people to Rushall Olympic Football Club.  The sign would be black writing 
upon a white background and would be located on an existing lamppost 
column opposite Dales Lane.  The sign would comply with TSRGD 2002 and 
would have a lead in time of six weeks to manufacture the sign.  It is proposed 
to allocate the remaining LNP 2005-2006 towards the sign with the rest to be 
met by the Rushall Olympic Football Club.  The total cost of the sign will be 
£1,200.00 and the LNP contribution will be £441.40. 
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